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Comments: I would like to voice my support for any motion to allow the use of e-bikes on Forest Service land. As

an active 50 year old, I have found the use of e-bikes to be an enjoyable way of enjoying our federal lands here

in Utah, but so far, not on Forest Service land. I believe the demographic of e-bike users are mostly responsible

adults due to their cost and damage done to trails and body are minimal and likely less than their non-motorized

counter parts. I ride with other e-bikes and non motorized cyclists and all of us stay within our limits and the

notion of e-bike users "bombing" downhill sections on their $3000-$10,000 bikes is silly and doesn't fit with

reality. Thank you! 


